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Gover[!lor Clinton A. Clauson 
and Members of Council 
State House 
Augusta, Maine 

July 2, 1959 

Gentlemen: Re: Maine State Office Building 

It is the opinion of this 'Office that the expenditure 
of funds at this time by the Bureau of Public Improvements 
for necessary repairs to the new State Office Building 
would not jeopardize or prejudice the position of the State 
in its contractual dealings with Mr. Joseph Rugo. 
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Very truly yours, 

James Glynn Frost 
Deputy Attorney General 


